
MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

What does your organization do? Who does it serve?
Our mission is to transform communities through the 
mentoring of youth. We serve Jackson County youth in one-to-
one mentoring relationships and in group (circle) mentoring. 
We provide adult mentors to youth who have been identified 
by a school counselor or other community partner as “at-risk” 
and/or who are experiencing a lack of supportive relationships 
in their lives. Most are at or near federal poverty levels, 
struggle with academic or behavioral challenges and have 
typically endured one or more adverse childhood experience 
(ACE). Our program is a preventative measure supporting 
disadvantaged youth at a pivotal point in their lives where 
outside influences still have the potential to influence pro-
social behaviors over self-harming choices. Through mentoring, 
youth heal from trauma and gain self-confidence, social and 
emotional resiliency, and a value for academic success. 

What’s your organization’s most recent accomplishment 
you’d like to share? 
Within the past year, our organization and its mission have 
attracted three high-level volunteers whom we call Mentor 
Support Specialists. These individuals are mental health 
experts who offer continual guidance to our mentors in 
supporting at-risk youth as effectively as possible. They check 
in with mentors and youth on a regular basis and facilitate a 
monthly support circle/mini-training for volunteers. Mentor 
Support Specialists also play a role as The Mentor Coach who 
will sit in youth circles as the third adult mentor until new 
volunteers feel ready to facilitate on their own. 

The objective of this section is to highlight representative NAO nonprofit members of various sizes, geographic locations and 
subsectors to showcase the great work our members are doing across Oregon!

295 E. Main St. Ste 6
Ashland, OR 97520

www.rvmentoring.org

These program changes enable us to better support our 
mentors and more effectively serve the youth in our 
communities.

https://ashlandtidings.com/news/top-stories/mentors-
help-local-youth-succeed
http://www.roguevalleymessenger.com/public-profile-
sarah-kreisman-executive-director-rogue-valley-mentoring/

How has being an NAO member helped you succeed 
in furthering your organization’s mission?
We benefit greatly from the trainings that NAO offers in 
collaboration with Rogue Valley Nonprofit Association such as 
the Cultural Agility class offered by Gilda Montenegro-Fix. We 
also appreciate the wealth of online resources available to 
us as we continue to learn, grow and continue our education 
based on best practices and market trends.

Anything else you'd like to share?
One of the cultural pillars of our organization is the value 
of partnership and community building. We are always 
interested in making new connections, cultivating synergy 
and strengthening the network of agencies with aligned 
missions of youth empowerment and community uplift. 
Our door is open. Please contact us if you are interested in 
supporting our movement, sharing ideas and building bridges 
for the good of all.

Special thanks to Sarah Kreisman, 
Executive Director, Rogue Valley Mentoring


